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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 
Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn– Ebrill 29 2022 

Newsletter – Spring Term – 29th April 2022 

samail@hwbcymru.net 

NEW Website address: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 

Croeso n ôl / Welcome back -We hope you had a lovely Easter break. 

 

Over the Easter holidays work started on our Prayer Garden. We are very happy 

with how it looks. The next task for us is to raise funds for a bench and flowers 

for the planters.  

Therefore, NEXT FRIDAY, MAY 6TH, we are having an OWN CLOTHES DAY and we 

politely request donations that will aid us in our efforts to complete the prayer 

garden. Once completed we should have a peaceful, relaxing area for prayer and 

quiet contemplation. 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MRS DREW’S class are staring their swimming sessions on 

Tuesday May 3rd.  

Payments can be made on school gateway. Any parents not 

already using school gateway should please download the app 

and sign up for easy online payments. If you wish to pay by cash we can issue a 

Paypoint voucher for you to take to any Paypoint outlet (Please let school know 

if this is your preferred payment method and we will send one home.) 

!! MR DAVIES’S CLASS – Remaining balances now need to be cleared.  

Please check your school gateway account and make the necessary payments. 

mailto:samail@hwbcymru.net
http://www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk/
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YEAR 1 PUPILS/SCHOOL NURSE –The school nurse will be in school doing hearing 

and sight tests with year 1 pupils on Monday May 9th. Please complete and return 

your health screening forms. Children can not be checked without permission. 

We have a few spares in school should you need another.  

 

RECEPTION 2022/23 – We have some places for our Reception 

class for September 2022. If you know of anyone who needs a 

school place please ask them to contact the school office for an 

application form. 

 

Your child/children can now be looked after in school from 

7.50am in breakfast club to 5.30pm in Afterschool club – starting from Reception  

 

NURSERY 2022/23 - If you know of any children that will be 3 years of 

age by  

the end of August 2022 we have places in our lovely nursery class. Please 

direct them to the office here at St Anthony’s for an application form.  

  

When the weather is fine our pupils spend a lot of time outdoors. Therefore, we 

ask that all pupils make sure they have their own Water bottle in school and can 

parents make sure all their child’s belongings are clearly labelled. Children are 

removing jumpers/cardigans etc, it is becoming increasingly difficult to match 

them to the owner. Please also make sure your child’s PE kits are in school, 

Thank you. 

  

If you are interested in buying name labels may we 

suggest https://www.mynametags.com/   

For every order placed by families of our school they 

will donate 24% to school funds. Which is extra fund 

raising that helps our school. All you need to do when 

entering your payment and shipping details is enter the 

school ID which is 24278.  

All this information will be placed on the Uniform tab 

of the school website.  

 

 

https://www.mynametags.com/
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TENNIS TASTER SESSION – Mrs Gibbons class were 

lucky enough to have a tennis taster session this 

week delivered by Glan Aber Tennis club.  

 

 

 

 

Tomos from Glan Llyn Outdoor education centre visited our KS2 pupils today to take 

part in a range of exciting team building and problem-solving activities using the Welsh 

language. Both classes thoroughly enjoyed the day with all the children applying 

themselves brilliantly – Da iawn Pawb! 
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WRAP AROUND CARE – We are very optimistic about having wrap around care ready for 

September this year. More positive information should come in the next few weeks.  

CLWB HAPUS – In order to help parents, we have made a slight change to the way 

in which you can book/pay for Clwb Hapus. There is now an option to Pay later 

when booking a session. Therefore, parents will now be able to book a place 

without immediately paying.  Please see attached information sheet provided by 

the Afterschool club team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Week 2 Menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
 

School Closed 

 Bank Holiday 

Sweet and Sour 

Chicken strips 

served in a sweet 

tangy sauce with 

rice. 

Or Chilli non Carni 

(Vegetarian mince 

chilli) served with 

vegetable rice. 

Roast dinner 

Or  

veggie roast 

dinner 

Chicken and tomato 

pasta in tomato 

sauce with garlic 

bread 

 or 

 Mexican burrito. 

(lightly spiced 

veggie mince wrap) 

with salad 

Oven baked 

chicken 

nuggets  

or  

Big (vegan) 

burger in a 

bun with chips 

and veg 

sticks. 

 Chocolate sponge 

with Chocolate 

custard 

Fruit 

flapjack 

Fresh fruit and 

yoghurt 

Baked biscuit 

Fruit and water made available daily. 

A choice of sandwiches and Jacket potatoes with a choice of fillings are also available daily. 


